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FACULTY SENATE 
UNDERGRADUATE EDUCATION POLICY COMMITTEE 

 
Resolution to Recommend Approval of the RME to Eliminate 

the Computer Engineering Specialization Within the Bachelor 
of Science Degree in Electrical Engineering 

 
WHEREAS the Computer Engineering Specialization has become obsolete, 
and no students have used this option in four years; and 
 
WHEREAS courses remain available in this area of engineering through the 
Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering.  In 2001, a B.S. degree 
in Computer Engineering was established. 
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Faculty Senate recommend the RME 
to eliminate the Computer Engineering Specialization within the B.S. degree 
in Electrical Engineering. 
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